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Dear Steven, 
 
Public Accounts Committee Evidence Session: Inquiry into ‘Generating 
Electricity from Renewable Energy’ 
 
At yesterday’s meeting the Committee agreed to formally invite you to attend 
in order to provide evidence in relation to the above inquiry. 
 
I am writing to request you attend the Committee’s meeting on Thursday 22 
April 2021, at 2:15 pm in the Senate Chamber, Parliament Buildings. 
 
You have indicated that Michael Thompson, Managing Director, Everun and 
Russell Smyth, partner at KPMG will accompany you. Please can you provide 
email addresses and telephone for these witnesses. 
 
You have indicated that you will be attending the evidence session remotely 
and I assume this is the case with both Michael and Russell also. Can you also 
please provide a short biography for each witness. 
 
As previously discussed the purpose of this evidence session is to explore the 
issues within the Northern Ireland Audit Office’s report on ‘Generating Electricity 
from Renewable Energy’ and the findings of Renewable NI’s recent report on 
Wind Turbines. 
 
I should be grateful if you would confirm your attendance by Thursday 1 April 
2021 by replying to the email address above.                             
 
 

Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.
gov.uk 
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Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
William Humphrey MBE MLA 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 
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